

ST. MARGARET'S ANFIELD CE PRIMARY SCHOOL

Lower Breck Road, Liverpool L6 4BX

Email: admin@st-margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk

Telephone: 0151 260 5522

Fax: 0151 287 2891

12th September 2023

Dear Parents & Carers

## Nasal Spray Flu Vaccinations

The school nurses will be attending school on  $22^{nd}$  November 2023 to administer Nasal Spray Flu Vaccinations to all who have given consent for their child to have it.

You must go on the Mersey Care website to complete the consent form either way, whether you would like your child have the vaccine or not. The website is <a href="https://www.econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk">www.econsent.merseycare.nhs.uk</a> and is open now to access.

If your consent is not completed before the nurses attend school your child will not receive the vaccine.

Please see attached letter from Mersey Care with more information. If you do any further queries please contact the School Nurse team on 0151 295 3833.

Thank you

Christine Cave
Office Manager



















